
The Memorial at Revere Charity Golf Tournament Committee 

In remembrance of all the players who have gone before us,  
And called Revere home. 

 
August 19, 2022, at Revere Golf Club 
2600 Hampton Rd. Henderson, NV 89052 
 
A message from Revere Golf Club.  
 
The Memorial at Revere is a golf tournament being organized by The Memorial 
Committee, made up of residents, here in Sun City Anthem. The tournament is meant to 
recognize all players in Sun City Anthem who have recently passed away. We're asking 
your help to make this 1st Memorial tournament a huge success! In addition to prizes 
for the tournament players, a charity auction will be held with 100% of the proceeds 
going to charities who work to benefit Seniors in our area. Your donations are critical in 
achieving our goals of recognizing our friends, and your customers, and 
assisting charities in our community. The Committee intends to hold this tournament  
annually, every August, at Revere Golf Club. When the tournament Committee calls, 
please be generous with your donation.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Klemke 
General Manager, Revere Golf Club 
 
The Memorial Committee is asking your company to donate to our Charity Tournament. Sun 
City Anthem is a development of over 7200 homes & residences, all of whom are your current 
or potential Customers. A significant effort will be made to ensure your donation is recognized 
by our Community. We can accept gift cards, complimentary lunches and dinners, overnight 
hotel stays, show tickets, examples of your products, or anything of value that we can display in 
the auction. 100% of auction proceeds will be donated to organizations in Henderson that 
benefit the Senior Community. 
 
There are also sponsorship opportunities. Your company name will be prominently displayed. 
Hole Sponsors $100 
Food & Beverage Sponsors $1200 
Bronze Sponsor $500    
Silver Sponsor  $1000   
Gold Sponsor $1500 
Tournament Sponsor $2500 
Please direct question or comments to Ray Donahue (310) 902 6396  or 
memorialatrevere@gmail.com    THANK YOU! 
 
-Yazz Hawkins, Chief Marketing Officer, Memorial at Revere Charity Tournament Committee 
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